YEARBOOK UPDATE

We are pleased to announce that our yearbooks have
arrived. If you did not order one earlier in the year, we
have some available on a first come, first serve basis
for $37.

Due to the current school closure we ask that you
order from home and "Drive-Thru" on June 4th from
3:00-7:00 pm to pick it up. Any questions please
contact Mrs. France (sfrance@worcestercs.org)

WAYS TO ORDER FROM HOME:

WEB SCAN CALL
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- ‘ . 1.877.767.5217
8AM - 5PM CST
MONDAY-FRIDAY

JostensYearbooks.com

STAYROOTED IN
HOPE. OPTIMISM. LOVE.

Watch this moving video with your student and have
a discussion about staying rooted in hope and love .L fE
during these uncertain times. This inspiring message A @‘;{5'
reminds us that we will get through this. Together ke TN
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